Vaccination requirements letter 2 to self-employed dental professionals – invite to first individual meeting re vaccine
Private and Confidential
[Insert name]
[Insert address]
[Insert date]
Dear [insert name],
RE: Government decision to make the COVID-19 vaccine mandatory for dental practices
We are writing further to our letter dated [insert date] requesting all self-employed professionals at the practice to take one of the following steps by [insert date]:

1. Send evidence of your vaccination status which can be provided via the NHS COVID Pass service (https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/covid-pass/), including via the NHS App available on Google Play and Apple, or NHS COVID Pass letter (https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/covid-pass/ ); or
2. Send evidence of the date of your appointment for your first dose of the vaccine, which must be booked on or before 3 February 2022; or

3. Send evidence of the date of your appointment for your second dose of the vaccine, which must be booked on or before 31 March 2022; or

4. Send evidence if you are medically exempt (including temporary) Government guidance from receiving the vaccine or are a participant in a clinical trial investigating COVID-19 vaccination.
We note you have not provided us with any evidence of your vaccination status in accordance with the four steps highlighted above. 
We have identified that the legal requirement to be fully vaccinated applies to your regulated position of [insert role].
If you are not able to produce the documentation as above (1 to 4), we may have no option but to serve written notice of termination to avoid the practice being in breach of new regulations.
We would like to have a discussion with you about this and to explore options and ways we may be able to help. We suggest that discussion takes place on [date] and [time]. Please confirm if you will attend.
If you have any queries or concerns regarding the contents of this letter, then please contact me.
Yours sincerely,
[Insert name]
